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Dear Programme Director, and others, 
 
We have discussed the proposed EER for the Bachelor AM for the year 2020-21 earlier, 
see our advice dd 8 June 2020.  
 
Considering the additional information provided for module 6 regarding the learning materials, and 
the final changes in learning goals in module 7 that properly reflect that the module is coherent, we 
now give our consent to the EER for the year 20-21. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
Chair PC-AM 


